Dear Ariadne of the Auric Horizon,
I do hope this letter doesn't intrude on your time!!
I understand (I think??) that you are a follower of the Scrolls of Abraxus. I heard the

name of your spire being bandied about in connection with this — I didn't follow the
details — recently. I was given your name as a contact. Yes!!

Well, I have heard that there is a strange heart for sale in the Bourse Private Auction!
Maybe it could be used for Abraxian purposes, who knows? I think it's very exciting. I
am a bit of an amateur scholar of Abraxus myself, one reads all sort of interesting

things, haha!!

I definitely think you should ask around, see if you can get someone to go to the
auction and buy it for you!!

Best,

X

(I am using a secret name)



